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 20 February 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is World Book Day on Thursday 1st March and as always we would like to use 
this as an opportunity to promote a love of reading. We will be linking our world 
book day celebrations with the DASP pyramid theme of ‘Superheroes’ and 
celebrating books and reading over two days. 
 
On Thursday 1st March the children will spend part of the day working in their 
colour groups on a range of Superhero themed books.  
We would like to invite parents into school at 2.00pm to share their favourite books 
and read stories with groups of children. If you would like to come in and read with 
the children, please complete the consent box on your schoolcomms account 
under ‘payments’ section, titled ‘World Book Day – Parent Readers’ 
 
On Friday 2nd March the children are to come to school either dressed as a 
superhero or as a favourite book character. Or they may choose to bring in a 
favourite book to share or an artefact from a book character or story. On this day 
the children will be reading with a buddy and having ‘Drop everything and read 
times’! 
 
The children will be coming home with a World Book Day voucher which they will 
be able to exchange for specially written books in local bookshops. 
 
We are all looking forward to a great 2 days of book based activity! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Murphy 
 
 

 
 


